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SRC PASSES PETITION
| ‘Midnight Alley’

Cancellation ProtestedLazy Lawyers Get Help . .
.

s> At the/ Wednesday night meeting of the SRC, a group of stud­
ents presented to the Council a petition with over nine hundred 
signatures, with the purpose of having the document presented to 
the administration. One of these students stated that it was “a pet­
ition of principle” and was intended to clear up some of the rumours 
circulating the campus concerning the cancellation of Midnight 
Alley. All the signatures were those of registered students, with 
several dubious names checked and deleted. Following is the text 
of the petition:

“In electing the executive of the Drama Society, 
the students of the University of New Brunswick have 
sanctioned the Society’s choice of the play, “Midnight 
Alley”, for the entertainment of the students.

Admission to the production is included in the 
Students’ Fees which have already been paid.

TM

'. .i

: r i

6-L ,
i

mm We, the undersigned students of the University of 
New Brunswick, having read in the Brunswickan of the 
suggested cancellation of the play, “Midnight Alley”, by 

|L I Leslie Charles, hereby petition that the administration 
■ r>f the university issue a statement explaining its action 

of originally allowing the performance of the play and 
its subsequent suggestion that the play be withdrawn.”

Another feature of the meeting was the disclosure to the Coun­
cil by Treasurer, Courtney Alexander, that when the income for the 
current term comes jn, the Council will have a net surplus for the 
year of $71.10. There is still a debt owing to the Council by the
---------------------------------------------fBursar’s office of $5,300, which

is accounted for by the fact that 
some students have yet to pay 
their Student Fees in full. It is 
expected that the Council will 
have to face a $1,200 reduction, 
due to the fact that some stud­
ents leave (mostly at Christmas) 
and do not pay. It was explained 
to the Council that the adminis- 

I tration had donated white leath­
er jackets for the Campus Police 
at a cost of $675.
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CATERPILLAR No. 966 Traxcavator helping to prepare snow sculpture at Somerville House, 
Faculty of Law, U.N.B.

Compliment of TRACTORS AND EQUIPMENT LTD.
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Cross-Canada 
Gritty' Statistics

Another “Bedpushathon”

Poll Clerks WantedForestry ’63 Accepts 
Mount A Challenge

People with one or two free 
lectures for volunteer poll clerk 
duties on Feb. 22 for SRC spring 
elections from 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 
p.m.

OTTAWA (CUP) — Univer­
sity Liberals won three out of 
four model parliament victories 
Thursday and Friday bringing 
their total to 13 in 16 elections.

Both the Dalhousie and Al­
berta Liberals maintained their 
majorities while those at Queen’s 
wrested the power from the Con­
servatives. At Assumption they 
were not so fortunate as the PC’s 
took their second victory this 
year by seven votes.

Winning a close election at 
Dal the Grits stayed in power by 
a 90-vote margin. However, the 
Queen’s Liberals gathered 48 per 
cent of the total voie to take 29 
seats in a 61-seat house.

Voting at Queen’s was con­
siderably heavier than it has been 
in some years with 1,279 stud­
ents voting as compared to 862 
last year. The PC’s received 40 
per cent of the vote for 29 seats 
and the New Party 12 per cent 
for seven seats.

At Dalhousie 46.8 per cent of 
the students indicated their 
choice and 525 out of 960 chose 
the Liberal platform which pro­
posed measures to combat un­
employment, to encourage in­
dustry in the Atlantic provinces, 
to establish a system of univer­
sity bursaries, scholarships, and 
grants and to initiate national 
medical plan. The voters at As­
sumption gave the Tories 279 
ballots, the Grits 272, and the 
New Party 80.

Both party headquarters here 
differed in interpretation of the 
Liberal victories which in some 
quarters are seen as an indication 
of a general trend towards the 
Grits at the national level. Two 
years ago the Conservatives took 

(Continued on Page 6)

would be appreciated by Mr. Ir­
win, at 5-5134.

Plans now are in the infant 
stage. Firms are being contacted 
to sponsor the Forester’s efforts. 
It is hoped a truck can be ac-‘ 
quired to alleviate the problem 
of transporting reserve pushers.

Mount A organizer Fred Hill 
stated “we have the whole cam­
pus behind us. It’s going to be a 
really big thing”

The Foresters in order to 
down this apparent enthusiasm 
from the Swamp, are going to 
have to make a concerted 
“push”.

The Forester’s Class of ’63 
has accepted the Mount A chal­
lenge of a Fredericton to Sack- 
ville “Bedpushathon” to be held 
tentatively next 1 hursday as an 
inaugural to the Mount A Win­
ter Carnival. Spokesman for the 
Foresters, Tom Irwin, stated 
“the only uncertainty will be 
whether or not Mount A can 
keep up their end of it".

The third year Foresters, com­
prising a class of 40, feel confi­
dent that they can accomplish 
this long trek. Suggestions from 
interested parties, especially 
those concerned in last week s 
Hampton to Fredericton “push”,

For information contact Bill 
Mcllwaine GR 5-5576.

DON'T FORGET TO 
VOTE ON THE 22nd
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SRC ELECTIONS

Nominations are now open for the following positions. The nom­
inations shall be in writing and shall be handed to the President or 
the Secretary of the SRC, not later than noon of Saturday, February 
11, 1961.

The President, 1st Vice-President, Treasurer and Secretary of C
the SRC.

The 2nd Vice-President of the SRC.
The President, Vice-President and Secretary of the AAA.
The Chairman of NFCUS.
The Chairman of WUSC.
All nominations for the above positions shall be in writing and 

signed by a nominator, a seconder and eight other students.
Four Senior class Representatives.
Three Intermediate Class Representatives.
Three Junior Class Representatives.
Three Sophomore Class Representatives.

(There shall be not more than two representatives from the same 
Faculty in any one class except in the case of there being no nomina­
tions from other Faculties.)

The President, Vice-President and Secretary-Treasurer of the 
Senior Class.

The President, Vice-President and Secretary-Treasurer of the 
Intermediate Class.

The President. Vice-President and Secretary-Treasurer of the 
Junior Class.

The President, Vice-President and Secretary-Treasurer of the 
Sophomore Class.

All nominations for the above positions shall be in writing and 
signed by a nominator, and a seconder who shall be members of the 
class concerned.
THE SPRING ELECTIONS WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, 
February 22, 1961.

WUSC
Conference

Report

Four Party M.P.t
Monarchists In or Out?

At a meeting of the Joint Mo­
del Parliament Committee,Tues­
day night, the New Party Clnb 

accepted as a member party, 
bringing the number of parties 
to participate in this year’s Mo­
del Parliament to four: Christian 
Atheists, Conservatives,
Party and Liberals. March 10-11 
was chosen as a tentative date

y
Lewis Perinbam, for National Sec­

retary to World University Service 
of Canada and now a member of 
the Canada Council, spoke to dele­
gates from all universities in the 
Atlantic provinces this past weekend 
at Xavier Junior College, Sydney. 
Mr. Perinbam stressed the need in 
Canadian education for more em­
phasis upon oriental history. He 
maintained that students must come 
to realize that civilization did not 
begin with the west, but with the 
east.

was

New:

for the event.
The four-member parties of 

the Committee voted unanimous­
ly to defer their decision on the 
admission of the Maritime Mon­
archists until such time as that 

altered its constitution to 
with that of the Joint

SI. #
Recalling the plight of students.in 

foreign countries and the problems 
of World University Service, Mr. 
Perinbam gave an example of the 
difference that causes the gap be­
tween east and west. He remembeicd 
asking a Japanese professor what, in 
his opinion, was the most difficult 
problem of Japanese students. The 
professor thought for a few moments 
and answered hesitatingly, “Well, if 

(Continued on Page 5)
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group 
concur
Committee. Barry Yoell, spokes- 

for the Monarchists, stated 
that they planned a Maritime 
Model Parliament. He felt this 
would create more student in- 

(Continued on Page 6)
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